
In order to promote fiscal responsibility,
we have taken a few steps within our
church and Lay Leadership Board (LLB):
  1. Developed financial procedures for
      approving expenses, and guidelines 
      for all dedicated accounts. 
  2. Budge  2. Budgeted our Sumner debt interest in
      our General Fund. 
  3. Developed an “All-in” budget approach, 
      approved by our LLB, to better 
      communicate the real cost of 
      ministry with our congregation. 
  4. Held our first Financial Town Hall
      meeting,       meeting, to be held quarterly. 
  5. We look to make our treasurer a non-
      voting member on the LLB. 
 

FISCAL 
RESPONSIBILITY

QUESTIONS?
Contact James Moseman at
jmoseman@christlincoln.org or 
Ken Hobza at khobza@christlincoln.org.

Thank you for your continued impact on
our Christ Lincoln community. Visit
christlincoln.org/give for updates on 
how you can help further with upcoming
projects and needs.

SUPPORT OUR
MINISTRY

We have moved our special appeals and most of our
dedicated accounts into the General Fund budget to
reduce the amount of fundraisers, give a clear picture
of what it takes to maintain our ministry, and give 
clarity to our donors.

TWO-ASK APPROACH

We changed our fiscal year to July 1st - June 30th to 
better line up with the school year and school budget.
This will allow Christ Lincoln to properly budget the 
high volume of offerings received in December.

NEW FISCAL YEAR
We take each offering as a joyous blessing toward 
the ministry we are trying to accomplish at Christ 
Lincoln. We could not accomplish the excellent
kingdom work without you. Please review the 
information provided on this postcard to learn 
more about our 2020-21 budget, how we have
rrestructured our fiscal year, how you can stay 
informed on our upcoming needs, and to see steps 
that we are taking as a church to promote 
transparency and fiscal responsibility.

THANK YOUfor your support
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WE REJOICE AS WE CONTINUE TO SEE GOD WORK THROUGH A UNIQUE AND
CHALLENGING YEAR TO BRING JOY AND CELEBRATION!

HELD OUR FIRST FINANCIAL TOWN HALL IN OCTOBER
CELEBRATED WITH 39 CONFIRMAND STUDENTS IN OCTOBER
RECEIVED YANKEE HILL PARKING LOT IMPROVEMENTS THROUGH DONOR IN OCTOBER
LAUNCHED 21 DAYS OF PRAYER AND FASTING IN OCTOBER

RECEIVED FURNITURE FROM UBT AND NE TRUST CO IN SEPTEMBER

CELEBRATED AN IMPACTFUL TESTIMONIES SERIES IN 211 IN SEPTEMBER

STARTED OUR COLLEGE-AGED SMALL GROUP WITH 17 PEOPLE IN SEPTEMBER

CREATED ONE UNIFIED MEMBERSHIP CLASS, “THE BASICS” IN SEPTEMBER

KICKED OFF OUR MISSIONS OF THE MONTH IN SEPTEMBER

SENT SHINE! BOXES TO 130+ STUDENTS FROM 80+ FAMILIES IN AUGUST

SET UP A HEALTH ROOM FOR OUR SCHOOLS AT OUR SUMNER CAMPUS IN JULY

PURCHASED A SHUTTLE BUS FOR OUR YANKEE HILL SCHOOLS IN JUNE
CELEBRATED 45 BAPTISMS IN OUR SERVICES SINCE JUNE
CONTINUED STREAMING SERVICES, REACHING 25+ STATES AND 5+ COUNTRIES

IN 2020, GOD HAS RICHLY BLESSED OUR MINISTRY, IN OUR CHURCH AND SCHOOLS, 
GIVING US MANY REASONS TO CELEBRATE! HERE ARE A FEW REASONS:

2020celebrations
ONE YEAR AT
YANKEE HILL
October 2020
On September 28th, 2014, 174 
members agreed to serve as 
missionaries to open a “South 
Campus” of 211 at Lincoln 
Christian. 

Our worshipers grew with us as
wwe started construction in south
Lincoln. On October 27th, 2019, 
our “South Campus” moved into
its permanent home at 67th 
and Yankee Hill Road. 

Since then, we have celebrated
with hundreds of individuals in
our nour new worship space. We
continue to see God work
through Christ Lincoln as we
celebrate one year of our 
worship and child care at our 
Yankee Hill campus.

“I can’t even tell you how
instrumeninstrumental 211 has been in
my life, ever since a friend 
from work brought me in. For 
the first time, I felt like I had
a relationship with God.”
- 211 Yankee Hill WorshiperH
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